
 

 

 

 

The General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 

 

The GDPR is a legal requirement for all organisations.   

This legislation will replace current data privacy law, giving more rights to you as an individual and 

more obligations to organisations holding your personal data. 

You have the right to be informed, which means we have to provide more information than we are 

required to currently, including the way we use, share and store your personal information. 

We will be publishing a new privacy notice, along with information about the increased rights you 

have in relation to information held and the legal basis on which we are using it. 

We will continue to act in your best interest and ensure we have the appropriate technical and 

organisational measures in place to securely manage held personal data.  

Further details on your rights as an individual and our obligations will be made available once 

legislation is in force.     


